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Things to
hote for
your class

Please label your children’s
clothes, snacks and water
bottles.

Can we ask that any
'borrowed’ clothes are
washed and returned as we
are running short on spares,
particularly girls leggings.

With the weather getting
warmer, please could you
apply suncream before your
child leaves home and send
in a named bottle of
suncream, SO we can re-
apply this during the day.
Please also provide a named
sun hat.

Thank you very much.

i This Term

Cloud, Butterfly and Bee classes have
enjoyed returning to school following
their Easter break. We are super proud
at how well they have remembered
and settled back into familiar routines.

This term, our topic is 'Animals’. We will be exploring
the texts 'Brown Bear Brown Bear, 'The Hungry
Caterpillar’, 'Noisy Dinosaurs’ and 'Giraffes Can't
Dance'. We will be learning about 'minibeasts’, 'wild
animals’ and 'dinosaurs'.

However, if you see or hear any other stories or see
work on Earwig other than this it is because we like to
follow our children's interests with 'bespoke’ learning.
So, we could indeed be learning about lots of other
types of animals, and reading many other beautiful
books too!

Thank you for continuing to read at home with your
child. Remember, you can access Earwig where we
share once weekly an example of your child's learning
in class that week.

As some of you know, Outdoor Education

has begun as well as trampolining. Your

child's teacher would have been in touch

with you if your child is accessing either of

these at this time. Swimming has begun for

Bees and Butterflies on alternate Wednesdays

and for Cloud as normal on a Thursday. If for any
reason this changes, your class teacher will let you
know.

We hope to go on a KS1 visit soon and will update you
when we have set a date for this. This will be animal
related and underpin the children's learning about this
- how exciting!




